BURWOOD/PEGASUS COMMUNITY CENTRES ANNUAL REVIEW 2001

The Assistant Community Adviser informed the Board of the Community Centres Annual Review 2001.
The Board decided:

1. That the information be received.

2. That the Community Centres Annual Review be discussed at a Community Board Seminar.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


